
Footpath Works: Fisher Close, Southgate 
 
 
Please be advised that works are due to start in Fisher Close in Crawley on Friday 17 of 
November until Wednesday 22nd of November for Footway Reconstruction. 
 
Please note that these works are weather dependant and subject to change, we will 
endeavour to inform you should there be significant changes to the programme. 
 
Road Name Location Date (from and to) Timing of works 

(eg, 24hr, off peak 
09:30 to 16:00, 
Night 08:00 to 
06:00) 

Fisher Close, 
Crawley 

Fisher Close Outside 
No.4 to No.21 

 
 
17/11/2023 – 22/11/2023 
 
 

08:00 – 18:00 

 
If you have any questions regarding these specific works, please email 
callum.buckler@westsussex.gov.uk. 
 
Further information can also be found via one.network 

mailto:callum.buckler@westsussex.gov.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/ld2RCWqkYcJ8k7u65ca6?domain=one.network/

